



Dear Parents and Carers, 
Dyth da 
Welcome back to the start of the Summer Term. We have lots of exciting events coming 
up over the next few weeks so please make a note of any dates or messages sent to you via 
Seesaw. 

The children have all settled back into the school routines smoothly and are excited about 
their new topics this term. We are following the “The Reflective Perspective” as our 
assembly theme this term, looking at confidence and a range of perspectives and 
resilience. 

Next week is mock SAT’s week for Year 6.  This helps build their confidence and the 
routine for when they have the real tests in the week beginning 12th May. 

Isaac and Owen are going to be running an ice lolly stall on Friday afternoons after school 
in the wooden outdoor learning hut as the weather hopefully now gets better. It would be 
lovely if you could support this, as they are raising money for FROMS to support the 
school with resourcing, trips etc. Please see the poster below. 

On the 8th May we are going to be celebrating the 80th Celebration of VE Day by 
dressing in red, white and blue, having a tea party hopefully outside and singing some 
songs! Please could your child bring some cakes in for this event. 

As the sun begins to shine, please can you ensure that your child has named suncream, a 
hat and a large drinking bottle of water. A quick reminder that the children should be 
having a healthy snack at break-not crisps or anything with chocolate in them. 

The children all looked smart in the school uniform when they returned this week.  Just a 
reminder that we have lots of spare uniforms in school on the rail in the entrance hall. 
Please come and help yourselves and we are always grateful for recycled and in good 
condition uniforms if your child has grown out of them. 

A quick reminder about absences, if you need to take your child out of school please let 
the office know and collect the correct forms. Please take time to look at the impact 
absences have on your child’s learning in the table below. 

Hope you have a restful weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday morning 
at 8.30am. 

Best wishes                                    

Sarah Trow 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Summer Term Begins:  
Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesdays 10.30-11.30am 
W/b 28.4.25 Clubs start 
Yr 6 mock SAT’s w/b 28.4.25 
From Friday 2nd May selling ice creams after school 
Monday 5th May Bank Holiday 
Thursday 8th May VE Day 80th Celebration-Dress in red, white and 
blue-tea party 
Yr 6 SAT’s w/b 12th May-15th May 
13th/14th and 15th May Yr 5 Bikeability 
Half Term- 26th May 30th May 
Schooner Camp 1st June - 4th June 
Sports Day 12th June (Back up 13th June) 
School Production 10th July 
Minack Theatre -The Cornish Avengers 15th July 
2024-2025 INSET Days: 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Tuesday 22nd July 2025 
Wednesday 23rd July 2025 



Whole School attendance: 


95.9%

Skiff-95.7%


Lugger-99.5 %

Schooner- 91.07%

Cornish 
words of the 

week! 
“treth”-
beach 

House Points:   

PORTHCHAPEL:191
GWYNVER:55
SENNEN:256
PRAA SANDS:259

Levan achieved a Head teachers 
award this week for his fantastic 
Book of Beasts that he has been 
writing at home. The description 
of each beast was amazing and 
really captured your imagination. 

Keep up the this new found 
passion Levan!

😎








